
Thursday 12th September 2013
SOCS news

As we are all now back into the school routine! I thought I would let you all know that our 
AGM is on the horizon and only a couple of weeks away!!

Friday 27th September to be exact, 8pm at the Swan, Aston Munslow.

We are looking for new members for our committee as we are sadly loosing a few this year,
we need a minimum of 16 bodies for the AGM to go ahead and we are hoping for some new 

faces to help us continue to raise money for the pupils and the school.

For those new parents who have not had the pleasure of seeing what we do, here is a little 
taster of some of the fund raisers we did last year:

Disco,
Pyjama run

Summer fête
bags2school

All the money we raise goes towards improvements within the grounds or new purchases 
for the pupils enjoyment and education.

We have a lot of fun and would welcome any parents, staff who would like to join us.

 Please fill out the slip below with your nominations for each role, but please remember the 
person you are nominating must be willing and aware of the nomination!

Or you may fill out the slip for yourself expressing which role or roles you would be 
interested in.

Current committee members included.
Please return to school by Friday 20th September. 

Kind regards
Michelle

07527341302 or emailsocs@gmail.com
…................................................................................................................................................

Socs AGM nominations

Chair..........................................................      R/yr1 rep......................................................

Vice Chair..................................................      Yr2/3rep.......................................................

Secretary....................................................       Yr4/5rep.......................................................

Treasurer....................................................       Yr6 rep.........................................................


